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THE TRENDLINES GROUP LTD. 
(Incorporated in Israel) 
(Company Registration No. 513970947) 
 

 
CLARIFICATION TO THE COMPANY’S ANNOUNCEMENT RELEASED  

ON 23 JULY 2025 
 

 
Unless otherwise defined or the context otherwise requires, all capitalised terms shall bear the same 

meaning ascribed to them in the Company’s announcement dated 30 June 2025 (the 

“Announcement”). 

 

The Board refers to the announcement released on 21 July 2025 in relation to the notice of record date 

(the “Record Date Announcement”) and the corrigendum announcement released on 2 July 2025 

relating to the Company’s Proposed Rights Issue and Proposed Subscription.  

 

The Company wishes to clarify that as was noted in the general announcement (Announcement 
Reference: SG250702OTHR7CU8) released on 2 July 2025, in the cover of the Announcement, the 
details stated under the sub-header “Shareholders' Approval Required?” was incorrect and should be 
revised to “No” instead as set out below, in line with paragraph 3.1 of the Announcement: 

 
 

 
 
 

As the above error could not be updated in the cover template for the purpose of Record Date 
Announcement due to a technical system issue for the “Rights Issue” template, the Record Date 
Announcement was subsequently released under a “General Announcement” template 
(Announcement Reference: SG250721OTHRC0IJ) on 21 July 2025. 
 
In order to facilitate the use of the appropriate SGX template on SGXNet, the announcement template 
for this announcement has stated that the Company has obtained shareholders’ approval for the 
aforementioned Rights Issue. 
 
For avoidance of doubt, shareholders’ approval is not required for the aforementioned Proposed Rights 
Issue as the Rights Shares are to be issued and allotted pursuant to and within the limits of the General 
Mandate. 
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Additionally, for avoidance of doubt in relation to the Proposed Subscription, which was referred to in 
the same Proposed Rights Issue announcements released on 30 June 2025 and 17 July 2025 
(Announcement References: SG250630RHDI36MQ and SG250630RHDI36MQ respectively), the 
Company will seek shareholders’ approval for the aforementioned Proposed Subscription at the 
upcoming Special General Meeting on 6 August 2025.  

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

Haim Brosh 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer  

23 July 2025 

  

 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate 

Finance Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no 

responsibility for the contents of this document, including the correctness of any of the statements 

or opinions made or reports contained in this document. 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Shervyn Essex, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer 

Quay Centre, Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg. 
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